

# LSAC Committee Minutes

Date | 28/10/2022 | Location Online

Meeting called by Ben Evans

Apologies

Absent

Type of meeting Committee Meeting

Note taker Haydn Lloyd

---

## Main Business

---

### Chair – Ben Evans

#### Actions brought forwards

- Talk to club for views on platform preferences – Email sent

#### Chair's report

- **Guide to buying Kukri kit**
  - Made – Media folder on OneDrive
  - Needs to be cleaned up and finalized
- **Whiteboard Purchase**
  - Replacement for borrowing Laura's
  - Lucy has found an easel + whiteboard
    - Ben is buying it
- **Calculate Competition-Condition Danages for BUTC**
  - Block rearrangement on Sunday 6<sup>th</sup>
- **Chair's Challenge**
  - 10<sup>th</sup> December

#### Actions ongoing

- NA

### Secretary – Haydn Lloyd

#### Actions brought forwards

- NA

#### Secretary's report

- **Novice membership allocation**
  - Around 20 members details listed
  - Will chase up on any members not sent in by Sunday

#### Actions ongoing

-

## Treasurer – Rebecca Mears

### Actions brought forwards

- NA

### Treasurer's report

- NA

### Actions ongoing

- NA

## Development Officer – Hari Patel

### Actions brought forwards

- NA

### Development Officer's report

- **Alternative Bow Style Have-A-Go**
  - Post (Today, or whenever ASAP)
  - Need coaches reply

### Actions ongoing

- NA

## Team Captain – Ellie Noble

### Actions brought forwards

- Advertise Fox's Portsmouth and Worcester – submitted and paid for

### Team Captain's report

- **Novice competing**
  - All novices put in interest in competing
  - 12 interested in compound, 16 interested in barebow, 14 interested in longbow.
    - Of longbow, 4 already doing barebow
- **BUTC trial results**
  - Organised by average hits per round
  - A Team:
    - Ffion
    - Kieran
    - Ben
  - B Team:
    - Ellie
    - Haydn
    - Becca
- **Post about WONT ASAP**

### Actions ongoing

- NA

## Equipment Officer – Chris Cooper

### *Actions brought forwards*

- NA

### *Equipment Officer's report*

- **Assigning equipment etc.**
  - Figuring out next few weeks
  - Coaches meeting needs to be organized soon for intermediate kit (Hari)

### *Actions ongoing*

- NA

## Tournaments and Records Officer – Martin Wrighton

### *Actions brought forwards*

- NA

### *Tournaments and Records Officer's report*

- **E-League**
  - Form acquired

### *Actions ongoing*

- NA

## Social Secretary – Katie Axup

### *Actions brought forwards*

- NA

### *Social Secretary's report*

- **Movie night**
  - Cancelled, lack of interest
- **Bonfire Night**
  - At union, to be advertised
  - Not a club event
- **Toby Carvery**
  - Booking early for December
- **National Three Peaks**
  - Club welfare event?
  - RAG event
  - **Good Luck**

### *Actions ongoing*

-

## Welfare Officer – Anna Symanowski

### Actions brought forwards

- NA

### Welfare's report

- **Mo'vember**
  - Making a post about it
    - Tomorrow (Saturday)

### Actions ongoing

- NA

## Media – Lucy Hubbert

### Actions brought forwards

- NA

### Media's report

- **Merlin Novice Visit**
  - Covered in Hari's Section
- **Beginner course certificates**
  - Responsibility passed to Martin/Ben
  - To be printed and signed (Head coach and Individual coach)
- **Pumpkin Carving Competition**
  - Entries closed, very few submissions recieved

### Actions ongoing

- NA

## Novice Representatives – Adam Pugh and Charlotte Martin

### Actions brought forwards

- NA

### Novice Rep's report

- NA

### Actions ongoing

- NA

## AOB

### Actions brought forwards

- NA

### Items brought up

- **Maggie – This year's kit styles**
  - No new kit this year
  - Might be asking for more of current kit – Ben will ask
- **Posting Schedule**
  - Today – Halloween post, Lucy
  - Saturday AM – Novice Rep post
  - Saturday PM – Hari
  - Sunday AM – Mo'vember, Anna
  - Sunday PM – Bonfire Night, Katie

- Monday – WONT, Ellie
- **Newsletter**
  - Content
    - Fun shoots – Lucy
    - News -
    - Competitions - Ellie
    - Socials - Katie
    - Achievements & Records – Martin
    - Anything else from committee
  - Potential for monthly highlight on Instagram instead?
  - Otherwise, Ellie and others may try to do it
  - Deadline – Start of each month?
    - For now, get stuff done by Wednesday
    - In future, complete one week before the 1st

*Actions ongoing*

- NA

---

*Session Rota*

---

<i>Date</i>	<i>Session Taker</i>	<i>Location</i>	<i>Notes</i>
Sat 29 <sup>th</sup> Oct	Ellie Noble	DMTC	
Mon 31 <sup>st</sup> Oct	Rebecca Mears	DMTC	
Tue 1 <sup>st</sup> Nov	Ben Evans	DMTC	AGM
Wed 2 <sup>nd</sup> Nov	Katie Axup	DMTC	
Sun 6 <sup>th</sup> Nov	Lucy Hubbert	DMTC	Note: Changed date
Mon 7 <sup>th</sup> Nov	Haydn Lloyd	DMTC	
Tue 8 <sup>th</sup> Nov	Martin Wrighton	DMTC	
Wed 9 <sup>th</sup> Nov	Ellie Noble	DMTC	
Sat 12 <sup>th</sup> Nov	Hari Patel	DMTC	